

Headteacher – Mr U Patel

Herrick Primary School Lockerbie Avenue, Leicester. LE4 7NJ Telephone: 0116 266 5656

E-mail: office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk
Website: www.herrick.leicester.sch.uk

Chair of Governors – Mr S Martin

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Children in Need**

On **Friday 17 November**, Herrick Primary School will be holding a Children in Need day.

There will be class activities and events that the children can take part in the afternoon for a small charge.

We encourage the children to come to school wearing something yellow, spotty or in fancy dress which will raise awareness of this excellent cause.

A voluntary donation of £1 is requested for non-uniform, with all donations going to Children in Need.

Yours sincerely

Mr U Patel Headteacher

